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Refuse and Recycling Update  

The Recycling Dropoff Areas at the Department of Public Service, located at 11980 Roachton 
Road, and the Department of Public Utilities, located at 211 East Boundary Street, will be closing 
at 3:30 p.m. today, March 24.  Our third party provider has suspended services until further 
notice.  We apologize for the inconvenience. 


